
 

Clery Act Campus Safety and Security Reporting 

To comply with the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics 
Act, the Tennessee College of Applied Technology Elizabethton prepares this report. Campus crime, 
arrest and referral statistics include those reported to law enforcement agencies, designated campus 
officials, including but not limited to president, vice president, student services coordinator and office 
manager, as well as law enforcement agencies, to gather the information herein.  

In accordance with the fire statistics, safety, and prevention requirements of the Higher Education 
Opportunity Act, the Tennessee College of Applied Technology Elizabethton prepares and posts on 
the college website a Campus Safety and Security Report on or before October 1 of each calendar 
year. The report covers the previous 12 month calendar year. The Tennessee College of Applied 
Technology Elizabethton does not provide or supervise any student housing. Therefore, the report 
only has on campus statistics. 

Annual Security Report 

The Tennessee College of Applied Technology Elizabethton is required by federal law to also 
publish an Annual Security Report by October 1 each year. The most recent Annual Security Report 
is listed below. All reports are in PDF format and require Adobe Acrobat Reader to view. Instructions 
for downloading it are included below. 

The Security Report can be accessed at the following link:  

Fire Safety Report 

College facilities include the following: smoke and fire monitors and fire alarms in each building on 
campus; pull down alarms in each building; an ADT notification system in event of a fire that sends a 
fire alarm to the 911 emergency command center in Elizabethton; closed circuit video cameras, with 
audio, that provide both interior and exterior building coverage; and a public address system with 
audio and flashing strobe lights for hearing impaired are located in each building and classroom, all 
in compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act.   

The Fire Safety Report summary can be accessed at the following link: 
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